From: Karen B

To: Nicole Gaudette
Subject: Comment on 4825 East Mercer Way building application
Date: Monday, August 5, 2019 3:44:07 PM

Please add the names of Ken and Karen Beck , 4813 E. Mercer Way, as interested parties in the proposals which
have potential to adversely affect our home, down stream and down slope as well as having the most property
adjacent to the private road at the entrance to the development.

| believed we were on a list of interested parties, but | am responding to the sign posted in the front of my yard next
to the initial sign.

I am confused about who is filing the building permit, as it is not the owner introduced in June at the city meeting.
Is this property now in the hands of an investment developer?

Ken & K------ Beck
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